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The North East United Soccer Club (NEUSC) is committed to developing coaches to help grow 
our club and continue to give our athletes the best possible experience and guidance. Through 
the help of the NLSA we endeavour to provide the appropriate level of certified coaches for all 
programming.  The following is a list of training courses NEUSC requires of coaches in 
accordance with the applicable age group and program.   
 
Parents & Tots -U5 
(Indoor Program) 

Respect in Sport and Safe Sport 

House League – All Ages 
(Summer Program) 

Respect in Sport and Safe Sport 

Metro League – U7 
(Summer Program and Indoor Training) 

Respect in Sport, Safe Sport, Active Start 

Metro League – U9 
(Summer Program and Indoor Training) 

Respect in Sport, Safe Sport, Fundamentals 

Metro League – U11 
(Summer Program and Indoor Training) 

Respect in Sport, Safe Sport, Learn to Train 

Metro League – U13 
(Summer Program and Indoor Training) 

Respect in Sport, Safe Sport, Soccer for Life 

Metro League – U15 
(Summer Program and Indoor Training) 

Respect in Sport, Safe Sport, Soccer for Life 

 
We keep a record of our coaches and their certifications, and we highly recommend other 
respected coaching courses in addition to the ones required, examples would be Making 
Headway in Sport, Making Ethical Decisions, etc. 
 
As our club grows and our programs expand, with the help of the NLSA we will provide our 
coaches with the appropriate education and certification, an example would be when we enter 
teams in the provincial Premier Youth League then these coaches would be required to have 
the training required as per Canada Soccer and NLSA. 
 
NEUSC covers the financial cost of coaching courses (wherever possible dependent on the 
financial status of the Club at the current time) to help encourage and assist current and 
potential coaches in their ongoing development. 
 
NEUSC actively looks for and encourages female coaches across all our programs, we are very 
fortunate to have a very balanced male to female coaches' ratio and we endeavour to maintain 
this. With the help of the NLSA and other association club members we encourage and look to 
have our female coaches and volunteers participate in female mentorship programs run in the 
province. 
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